
Taking Back the Senate:
Campaigning for 
Warnock and Ossoff 

As we await the results of the Georgia 
Senate run-off election, we send our 
thanks to all of you who campaigned for
the Democratic candidates Rev. 
Raphael Warnock and Jon Ossoff! Your
phone calls and postcards together 
reached several thousand Georgia 
voters. Here are some details about 
what Three Parks volunteers 
accomplished.

Phone Banks. During the course of 
three evening phone banking sessions, 
more than 35 volunteers made over 
1,400 calls and logged approximately 
220 meaningful conversations with 
voters.

Postcards. Ninety volunteers wrote 
2,500 postcards to young people living 
in Georgia’s coastal areas. We thank 
our friends at Food & Water Watch for 
providing those names and addresses! 
The postcards urged those young 
voters to protect their communities from
climate change by voting for the 
Democrats. The cards were then 
mailed at a Georgia post office to get 
an in-state postmark. 



We are especially grateful to those of 
you who volunteered repeatedly on all 
three of our postcard writing campaigns
since last summer--to Maine, South 
Carolina, and Georgia. Ever onward in 
2021!


